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Wednesday 18th April, 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

We have booked ‘Bikeability’ for the current Year 5 children. The details of the sessions are as follows: 

Year Group 5 

Venue School 

Dates Monday 23rd April - Thursday 26
th
 April (all AM – 5 Yellow; all 

PM 5 Green);  

Departure from school - 

Arrive back at school - 

The full cost per child (including 

insurance) should be 

- 

PTA/ School Contribution - 

The actual cost will be - 

Travel arrangements - 

Agenda 

 

 

 

 

Children need to provide their own helmet, bike lock and bikes, 

which should be in good working condition. 

Please sign consent form attached and return as soon as 

possible, thank you. 

 

 

 Full risk assessments have been carried out. Any questions, please speak to class teachers. 

 

 Yours sincerely, 

Miss C Borrell / Miss R Tiffany 

Year 5 class teachers 

 

  

 



 
 

  



 
 

 

 


